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Greetings Board Members,

I’m hoping you’ll consider offering broadband service to those of us who don’t have options here in 
Wimberley, Tx.  I live at 212 Mountain View, and I noted on our “NextDoor” neighborhood that there are 
many, many of us who would so appreciate this service.

Many thanks for your consideration,
Debra Nelson

Debra L. Nelson, Ph.D.
Professor Emeritus
Spears School of Business
Oklahoma State University
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